
AND KNOW YOU HAVE

Because you’re an AASA member, your interests are 
represented on the Hill and in the halls of government 
across the nation. You have something to say;  

USE YOUR MEMBERSHIP TO GET INVOLVED.

Superintendents in South Carolina, just  
like any other state, need a voice — a voice 

that is heard throughout the country. AASA, 
The School Superintendents Association, 

serves as a vehicle for us to have a voice in 
public education. This is meaningful when 
you consider the challenges we face every 

single day. AASA provides tools for us to be 
successful and thrive on the job. Through 
the organization’s advocacy and outreach 
programs, AASA enables superintendents 

like me to be directly involved in legislation 
that affects our schools and, more 

importantly, our students.

REDISCOVER THE BENEFITS OF BELONGING TO AASA 
Visit www.aasa.org or call 703.875.0748 to take advantage of everything  

your membership has to offer.

Superintendent | Clarendon School  
District 1, South Carolina

ADD YOUR VOICE

ROSE H. WILDER
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